Breton, Mary B

From: Dan Veno <danv@gwi.net>

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 11:49 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Please Vote Against California's Advanced Clean Trucks Rule

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Air Quality Bureau Cayting,

To whom it may concern,
| hope you take really hard look at what the consequences would be if we follow California's ACT Rule. We for one live in a state that has long periods of very
cold weather and | believe this would greatly impact the ability to maintain a truck fleet that could economically continue service. | also think we need to be able
to show that the electric grid can keep up with the supply needs of so many more EV's on the road, as well as having an infrastructure of charging stations that
will be able to conveniently be available in all areas of the state where trucks will be going to be operating. If we still use anything other than carbon free
electrical supply, it doesn't make sense. Please vote against this rule.
Dan Veno

Sincerely,

Dan Veno

696 Post Rd
Bowdoinham, ME 04008
danv@gwi.net



